FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Corporations

May 18, 2020

MEGAN STAFFORD
475 14 ST #700
OAKLAND, CA 94612

SUBJECT: 160 9TH STREET, LLC
Ref. Number: M20000001137 v
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Debit Memo #: NONE

Due to your failure to respond to our previous letter advising you of the returned
check #2, the Foreign Qualification for 160 9TH STREET, LLC has been
cancelled and is considered not filed as of May 18, 2020.

The name of your entity is now available for use.

If you have any questions concerning the returned check, please call (850) 245-
6020.

Sincerely

Tammi Cline

Regulatory Specialist 1l

Division of Corporations Letter number: 120A00009965

www.sunhiz.org
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FLLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Corporations

February 17, 2020

MEGAN STAFFORD
47514 ST #700
OAKLAND, CA 94612

SUBJECT: 160 9TH STREET, LLC
Ref. Number: M20000001137

This is to inform you that check #2 dated January 9, 2020 in the amount of
$130.00 submitted for a new filing for 160 9TH STREET, LLC has been returned
to us by your bank for non negetiable item. Please send a replacement check for
$130.00 to: Division of Corporations, Attn: Tammi Cline, P.O. Box 6327,
Tallahassee, FL 32314.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please call {850} 245-6939.

Tammi Cline
Regulatory Specialist Il Letter Number: 720A00003494

www.suntnz.org



